
 

Abington Human Relations Commission  

Meeting Minutes: April 13, 18, 24, 2017 

On April 13, the three new members of the commission (Rosemary Jenkins, John Carne, and 
Amy McDonald) met with the existing members for an evening of introductions and getting to 
know one another. We discussed the work of the HRC in more detail than we had during the 
interview process and shared more about our backgrounds and interests. We also discussed 
existing and new goals for the Commission to pursue. 

On April 18 and 24, the entire commission participating in community dialogue training with 
Suzanne Buchanan of the Dept. of Justice. This training was free and will help the Commission 
members plan a dialogue program for the Township. The goal is to create a new program, with a 
power point and other materials during the fall and have it ready to offer the police department 
and the Township Commissioners by January.  

 


